
STALLHOLDERS WANTED!
Cook Shire Council is seeking stall holders to be a part of the 
Cooktown Waterfront Official Opening event.  Site fees will be free, 
however all stalls must apply. If a food permit is required, a fee is 
applicable. Cook Shire residents will be given preference. 

The Waterfront Opening will be held at the Webber Esplanade 
foreshore precinct from 3pm-9pm on Saturday, November 17 2018. 
Food, non alcoholic drinks, fundraising, service organisations, 
information tents and retail stalls are encouraged to apply.

Expressions of interest should be sent to Council, attention to the 
Environmental Health Officer at mail@cook.qld.gov.au or posted 
to PO Box 3, Cooktown, 4895 by 29 October 2018. Successful 
stallholders will be notified by November 2, and will be allocated a 
stall space by Council.

Responses must include:
• A short description of goods to be sold at the stall
• �If power is required (please note powered stalls may need to provide their 

own generators)
• Stall size
• If proceeds from the stall will be used for a not for profit purpose 
• Any additional information that may be relevant

For more information contact Council’s 
Environmental Health Officer by email at mail@

cook.qld.gov.au or 
phone on 4069 5444.


